
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Sandy, for writing a brilliant 
Night Bus story. Well done! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

17th October 2022 

Year 2 -  Jasper, for developing his  
independence in class.  

Year 3 -  Sophia, for always trying her  
hardest. 

Year 4  -  Zachary, for improved effort.  
What a super star! 

Year 5 -  Ella, for doing some fantastic  
writing in English. 

Year 6   -  Ben, for 100% effort and being 
such a super role model! 

EYFS -  Mia, for trying very hard in class. 

Diary Dates 

 

FOSS Pumpkin Party - Thurs 20th Oct 
2.30pm to 3.30pm EY and KS1 

3.30pm to 4.30pm KS2 

Y3 Stone age Workshop - Friday 21st Oct 

Wear Red Show Racism the Red Card - Friday 21st 

October 

Break up for Half-term- Friday 21st October 
Return to School after Half -term - Mon 31st October 

Flu Immunisations - Monday 5th Dec 

Christmas Service  - 1.30pm Friday 9th Dec 

Whole school pantomime - Thurs 15th December 

Break up for Christmas - Friday 16th December 
Return to School after Christmas - Weds 4th Jan  

 

 

  

 

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Elijah 
Year 1 - Isla 
Year 2 - Ava 

Year 3 - William K 
Year 4 - Madison 
Year 5 - Anthony 

Year 6 - Dom 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 
EYFS - Kaylah 

Year 1 - Francis 
Year 2 - Harry 
Year 3 - Arian 
Year 4 - Bella 
Year 5 - Jake 

Year 6 - Sophie 

 FOSS Pumpkin Party  

Thurs 20th October 
2.30pm to 3.30pm EY and KS1 

3.30pm to 4.30pm KS2 

Tickets £2 payable on the day 

includes disco, drink and snack. Please come to 

school dressed in your Party Clothes! 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance Award: Reception 
Whole school  

attendance : 96.9% 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 98.7% 

Class 1 97.5% 

Class 2 97.7% 

Class 3 97.6% 

Class 4 97.7% 

Class 5 96.7% 

Class 6 93.3% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

 Class 5 
Whole 
Class 

 

Show Racism the Red Card 
 

Please wear red on Friday so 
that we can all show racism 

the red card. 

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 6 

 

 

The 
Whole of  

Early 
Years 

 

 

Half-Term Holiday 
We hope everyone has a super holiday as we break 
up for half-term on Friday and return to school on 

Monday 31st October. 
Thank you for all of your support over the term. 

Pumpkin Competition 
Please bring your decorated pumpkins to school 

on Thursday morning for our carved pumpkin 
competition. Prizes given on the day. 


